——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Receipt

From: Matthew Craig <thehatchetmountaingarage@outlook.com>

Date: Mon, October 18, 2021 3:26 pm

To: "mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com” <mtrytekimsprayfoamofmaine.com>

Everything looks great and the guys were a pleasure to have working here. | am so thankful they were able to go underneath the addition to insulate so we did not
have to figure out what to do ourselves!
Many thanks, and we will be sure to refer you to anyone we know looking for spray foam insulation!

Thank you,
Matt and Sarah Craig



